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There are so many immigrant individuals and families who live here in Oregon and 

are part of the fabric of our communities. 

They hold important jobs, work hard and raise their children to be good citizens. 

We need them here and in the absence of legal representation they will face 

discrimination or worse. 

Please support the organizations that provide legal expertise to assist immigrants 

ability to stay in our state. 

Thank you. 

 


